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INT’L STUDENT & TCK NEWSLETTER 

International Programs                                                                    University of Puget Sound 

Greetings from Allyson & 

Anna  

Hi everyone,  

I hope everyone had a wonderful 

Thanksgiving break and reloaded batteries 

to get through the last weeks of the 

semester!! 

Two weeks ago we had a nice International Thanksgiving gathering.  Obviously we had a lot of food and it 

was a great opportunity to get to know better our fellow international and TCK students. Hopefully we can 

strengthen our community further! 

Remember that Residence Halls close on December 20th, but international students are allowed to stay 

over winter break. So if you are planning to, please let Allyson know. 

I wish you all the best to get through finals, a wonderful holiday and a great start into the new year!!!  

See you in 2015!! 

 

- Anna 



Question or comments? Email us at internationalprograms@pugetsound.edu 

                                   Travel Signature  

If you are leaving the U.S. during winter break it is very important that your I-20 form has 

the travel signature (3rd page at the bottom). The signature is only valid for one year, so 

maybe even if you had already signed it once, you need a new one. This signature is 

mandatory to get back into the U.S. Allyson will keep sending out reminders, but you have to 

make sure yourself that you have it!! 

Upcoming Event:  

International Club Brainstorming 
 

WE, as the International Office, and especially ME, as an 

international student myself, would like to encourage you to 

get this club started again. 

 

First step: Brainstorming. There is so many different events we 

could plan, but that is just a vague statement... so we will meet 

on Tuesday, 9th at 4:30pm at Diversions to start planning. 

 

Bring lots of ideas or come by just to chat and drink some 

delicious coffee. We will come up with some fun things to do!! 
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